
Nov/Dec Families Newcastle Gateshead Magazine 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We're pleased to be able to send you the Nov/Dec Families Newcastle Gateshead Magazine. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
It is full of resources and ideas to help you and your family through the autumn term and to keep 
your children entertained, busy and productive. 
 
You can read the magazine HERE.  
 
We hope that you enjoy it. 
  
We will be back with you in print in the New Year. With very best wishes for a happy Christmas. 
  
Kind regards, 
 

Laura Macaulay (Editor & Advertising)  

Direct dial- 07794909820 

 
Book now for our Jan/Feb 2021 issue! 
 

https://protect-eu.mimecast.com/s/KgA7CrLWfAl75xT7MpzG?domain=issuu.com

